

DEVAL L. PATRICK GOVERNOR

JOHN W. POLANOWICZ SECRETARY

CHERYL BARTLETT, RN
COMMISSIONER

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts

Executive Office of Health and Human Services
Department of Public Health

Division of Health Professions Licensure

Board of Registration in Pharmacy

239 Causeway Street, Suite 500, 5thFloor Boston, MA 02114

(617) 973-0960

http://www.mass.gov/reg/boards/pharmacy

November 27, 2013

Patrick Clark 66 Cedar Hill Road Ashland, MA 01721

Re:

Board of Registration in Pharmacy

Docket No.: PHA-2009-0008 & PHA-2011-0096

Dear Mr. Clark:

As you know, at its regularly scheduled meeting, which took place on November 13, 2013, the Board of Registration in Pharmacy (Board) reviewed your request for termination of the Voluntary Surrender status on your Massachusetts pharmacist license. Such request was made with regard to the *Amended Consent Agreement* (Agreement) you entered into with the Board, effective June 6, 2011.

As you are aware, the Board voted to terminate the Surrender period and place your license on probationary status for a period of time commensurate with your MPRS contract. Please be reminded that it is your responsibility to ensure that the Board receives all required documentation specified in the Agreement. All documents and inquiries regarding the probation should be directed to my attention at the above address.

All documentation and information concerning your MPRS contract should be directed to the MPRS Coordinator.

Congratulations on your reinstatement. I can be contacted directly at (617) 973-0951 you should have any questions or concerns regarding the Agreement. Please contact Associate Director, Margy Cittadino directly at 617-973-0955 at the Board of Pharmacy office with questions pertaining to renewing your license.

Sincerely,

Karen L. Fishman Probation Monitor

Koren L. Frehman

cc: Margy

Margy Cittadino, Associate Director

Curtis Jackson, MPRS Coordinator